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Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
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March 21, 2018 

Jeffrey and Carrie Polis 
99 Ida Avenue 
Derby, CT 06418 

RE: Jeffrey Joseph Polis 
Student Recognition 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Polis, 

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your son Jeff, for·his nomination 
to participate in the Hugh O'Brian Youth Leadership conference (HOBY) on March 31, 
2018, at Yale University. 

This recognition is a testimony to Jeff's leadership abilities, as observed by all his 
teachers. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Jeff to our next Board 
meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle School 
Cafetorium. 

We are very proud of Jeff's accomplishments! 

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education 
Martin Pascale, Principal, Derby High School 
file 


